## Upgraded and Enhanced Library Environment and Facilities Ready for the New Academic Year (01/09/2015)

Dear all,

Welcome back to the new academic year!

To provide better environment and convenient facilities to our users, the Library has finished the following enhancement work during the summer recess:

- Added 355 electricity sockets in the Library;
- · Re-arrangement of bookshelves so that books are easier to find;
- The wood flooring at the library lobby and the carpets at the Exhibition Hall have been replaced with new ones;
- Doors had been installed at all the washrooms to prevent noise and smell;
- Renovation of the rare book collection room to make it more classic looking.

Welcome all to the UM Library and enjoy the pleasure of reading and studying here!

Cheers, UM Library











